
A Proud Moment for OVN (Good Shepherd Sisters Mission in Nepal) 

On the occasion of the 8th Anniversary of the National Women Commission Hotline, Opportunity 

Village Nepal (OVN) proudly celebrates its recognition for outstanding contributions to the 

rehabilitation of survivors of gender-based violence. 

OVN’s strong network partnership 

with the Women’s Commission in 

Nepal has enabled the referral and 

support of numerous cases, 

showcasing our shared commitment 

to protecting and uplifting 

vulnerable individuals. This proud 

milestone coincides with the 

ongoing 16 Days of Activism 

Against Gender-Based Violence, a 

global campaign dedicated to 

eliminating violence and fostering 

gender equality. The recognition was bestowed by the Deputy Speaker of the House of 

Representatives, Nepal, symbolizing OVN’s impactful efforts in this critical mission. We are 

deeply honoured and motivated to continue working toward a safe and just society for all. Together, 

let us unite to end gender-based violence. Mrs Ranjana Sharma Received the Award on behalf of 

OVN   

Token of Appreciation received 

from the Olympic committee. The 

Pre-School Olympic 2024 Day was 

successfully organized on 22nd 

December by the Olympic 

Committee. A total of 12 schools 

participated in this joyful event. 

Opportunity Village Nepal (OVN) 

played a vital role in supporting 

underprivileged children who would 

have otherwise been unable to 

participate in sports activities. 

Responding to a request from the Sports Committee, OVN extended assistance to ensure these 

children could join and experience the joy of sports. Mrs. Sanu Amaya, the President of OVN, who 

is also a member of the Olympic Committee, was present at the event. In recognition of OVN’s 

invaluable support and contribution, the Olympic Committee of Nepal presented a token of 

appreciation to the organization. 
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